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I strongly oppose HB3076! Again we have another bill directed towards those who 

follow the laws and not the criminals. It would be nice if the criminals or mentally ill 

situations were looked at instead of protected.It saddens me to see so many 

ridiculous bills presented in Oregon,can no one actually see what's happening in this 

state?  


